
 
 

Posted by Jim Kelly,                                                                                                                 Feb.  03, 2014                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
 
DUE DATE:EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY, ACTION: Accelerating Safety Activities 
Program (ASAP) 
 
FYI Got this notice. It was addressed from FHWA to the following:  
Alabama, Arizona Arkansas, California, Florida, Illinois, Kentucky, Louisiana, Michigan, Missouri, New 
Jersey, New Mexico, New York, North Carolina, Ohio, Oklahoma, Pennsylvania, South Carolina, 
Tennessee, Texas, Virginia: 
"Subject: DUE DATE: EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY, ACTION: Accelerating Safety Activities Program (ASAP) 
TO THE ATTENTION OF THE DIVISION ADMINISTRATORS DUE DATE: EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY The 
Office of Safety and the Office of Technical Services are proud to announce the availability of $100,000 
for the Accelerating Safety Activities Program (ASAP) for FY 2014. The attached memorandum and 
attachments outline the purpose of the program, as well as the application process and eligibility 
requirements for interested State and local agencies. We are requesting your assistance to continue 
advancing safety efforts in the 23 States participating in the Focused Approach to Safety. Please 
forward this information to your partners and work with your State DOTs, LTAP and TTAP Centers to 
develop and submit proposals by February 28, 2014. We appreciate your continuing cooperation and 
assistance in promoting this program."  
Unfortunately, the attachments did not come through. I am trying to have them resent. If successful I 
will post to the listserv.-- 
 


